
Dear All, 

Please note, that with immediate effect, all companies shipping from the 
UK to Northern Ireland are now required to have both a GB and XI EORI 
Number. 

Transport companies will no longer be able to accept bookings unless 
you have both the GB and XI EORI numbers. 

TSS will no longer allow goods to be shipped without the above EORI 
information. The current option to manually add addresses to facilitate 
the movement of your goods, will also cease. 

To comply, you can register for your GB and XI EORI numbers online at: 
https://www.gov.uk/eori/apply-for-eori 

Official help and guidance is available online at:  https://www.gov.uk/
eori/eori-northern-ireland

If you have any questions on a particular booking, please direct to our 
import team: laura.maunders@tenens.com; angela.woplin@tenens.com 

Best Regards,
Howard Tenens Logistics Ltd 




